
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 9:41 AM 

To: Sen Dingfelder; Sen Hansell; Sen Hass; Sen Bates; Sen Olsen; Reiley Beth 
Subject: Citizen against Senate Bills 217 & 401 

 

Dear Senator: 
 
I strongly urge you not to support Senate Bills 217 & 401. 
 
The $100 annual fee set by SB 217 is arbitrary and unfair; we pay an inordinate amount in taxes 

already, and it's time for Oregon government to manage taxpayers' dollars so that administrative 

costs will be covered by existing funds. 

 

Scenic designation of waterways under SB 401 would preclude new wells and other water uses 

near those rivers and this would unreasonably burden private development on private land 

anywhere near a designated waterway. 

 

Please...stop this erosion of Oregon citizens' rights and treasure.  Cut government spending now 

and enable a healthy economy for all. 

 

It's your job! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jill Toevs 

Hines, Oregon 

 


